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HB4067 is a crock-o-crap that has nothing to do with justice or the
environment.  Really? “Environmental justice," "Environmental justice
communities," "differential energy burdens on low-income customers
and other economic, social equity or environmental justice factors that
affect affordability for certain classes of utility customers"

It is obvious that this bill just targets political groups and fractures the
electorate into smaller more manageable groups thru racism and
social/economic status. 

Policy developed by career bureaucrats that are unaccountable to the
voters is a way for a small group of supposed "representatives" to force
an agenda that they know is untenable in an open forum.

HB4067 is a bad idea for Oregon.

Glenn Stutzman
Springfield


